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These waterways play a critical role in enhancing Americans' quality of life, health, and 
prosperity, and in restoring communities disproportionately challenged by climate change. 
Local partnerships are strong and regional priorities have been established through dozens of 
science-based, consensus-driven plans to manage these natural resources and protect fish and 
wildlife habitats, improve water quality, increase public access to the water, mitigate flood 
risks, and develop public outreach and educational activities. In addition to helping to 
implement these locally approved plans, federal leadership, coordination, and resources will 
amplify their impacts by promoting collaboration that will ensure on-the-ground public 
benefits span the entire region. 

The NY-NJ Watershed Protection Act is vitally important to the region's future. We thank 
you for taking the time to review our comments and urge you to support H.R. 4677. 

Sincerely, 

to-lldhr/� 
Collette J. Kennedy 
Mayor 

CC: heather.pacheco@mail.house.gov 
Greg Remaud, Baykeeper and Chief Executive Officer NY/NJ Baykeeper 
The Honorable Raúl Grijalva, Chair, Committee on Natural Resources 
The Honorable Bruce Westerman, Ranking Member, Committee on Natural Resources 
The Honorable Paul Tonko, Member, Committee on Natural Resources 


